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From: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 6:14 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Brittany Cunningham - NOAA Affiliate; Brian Ellrott; Barbara Byrne; Howard Brown


Subject: Re: ROC on LTO BiOp SOS section


Done. FYI- the updated SOS doc is located on the google drive at ROC on LTO / BiOp / SOS.


Kristin Begun, Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Ocean Associates, Inc.


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


kristin.begun@noaa.gov


On Tue, Feb 26, 2019 at 4:15 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Kristin/Brittany,


Please send the SOS section (or provide the link to it on the CVP


ROCON drive) to Dan Lawson (SRKW) and Seth Naman (SONCC coho salmon


and eulachon) to put together SOS sections for their respective


species following our format. I think eulachon is NLAA, so we may not


need that one.


Brian is working on the environmental baseline (EB)section so needs


the SOS section. He will send follow-up e-mails to them based on his


EB needs.


Thanks.


Sent from my iPhone



